

Report to ACER-CART Executive Meeting 
Sept 13, 2024. 

The work of the Health Services Committee started on Aug 11, 2024 with an email to all current members to determine the number of members who would be returning to the committee and to select an initial meeting date. The first working meeting of the group is a zoom meeting scheduled for September 19, 2024. All meetings will use 11:00 Ottawa time as our start. 

As a result of changes in the roles of some of our members changes had to be made to our committee. ACER-CART President Bill Berryman became an ex-offico member and Helen Sukovieff withdrew from the committee to focus on her role as Western Division Representative. They were replaced on the committee by Lise Moran of the Prince Edward Island Retired Teachers Association and a member of the Saskatchewan Teachers Society. 

Our Membership is now comprised of 

Sharon Penney- Chair (RTANL)
Bill Berryman - ACER-CART President 
Peggy Prendergast - (RTAM)
Dolaine Koch - (ARTA)
Helens replacement. (SAT) Yet to be named. 
Lise Moran - (PEIRTA)
Roger Regimbal- ACER-CART Executive Director. 



Reported by

Sharon Penney. 

